
EDO-COMM-0001 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 

 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

MCK issues clarification re: Eastern Door/ 
Canada Post inserts 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 15, Enníska/February 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) and the 
Kahnawake Peacekeepers would like to inform the community that a paid insert included in 
today’s Eastern Door was not purchased by the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke. 
 
The front page of the six-page insert is a letter issued in December 2011 by the MCK, which may 
give readers the impression that the documents were placed in the newspaper by the MCK, 
which is certainly not the case. 
 
The insert also includes two press releases, one each by the MCK and the Peacekeepers, along 
with a two-page document regarding an alleged Idle No More protest initiative. 
 
“We just want to avoid any confusion,” said Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. “Any inserts 
or community notices coming from the MCK are always clearly identified.” 
 
“It may have been prudent on the part of the person or persons responsible for the insert to 
identify themselves on the front page,” said Chief Peacekeeper Dwayne Zacharie. 
 
Kahnawa’kehró:non should expect to find the same set of documents in their mailboxes in the 
next day or two. 
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For information, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché  
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke    
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca   
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